
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter   Friday 5th July 2024 

www.georgiangardens.co.uk 

Diary Dates: 

Fri 12th July    Reports to parents 

Tues 16th July    Y6 production 9:30am (to parents and KS1)        New evening performance added 5:30pm 

Wed 17th    Y6 Production 1:30pm (to parents and KS2    NOTE: NEW PERFORMANCES ADDED! 

Thurs 18th July    Y6 Production 6:30pm                                                 

Thurs 18th July    Y5 Forest School Day 

Mon 22nd July    Y6 Presentation Evening 6pm  

Tues 23rd July    Last day of summer term 

Wed 4th Sept    First day of autumn term 

Transition day is always a key event in our school year and this year was no exception. We are always proud to send our Y6  

children to their new high school knowing how much they have grown and matured over the past year making them fully     

prepared for their next step. Equally, it is always a joy to see the rest of our children in their new class for the day as they get to 

know their new teachers and TAs and familiarise themselves with their new classroom. The year, however, is not over and 

there is a great deal of activity and excitement to come back in their current classes over the coming couple of weeks. 

We have a large number of books which we no longer need—there will be a table of books on the playground on Wednesday 

10th after school which are free for you to take and enjoy.  

Time for the annual book amnesty! If you have a school stamped / labelled book at home, please send it back in as soon as pos-

sible so that Mrs Sims and the librarians can tidy and sort the library ready for next year. Thank you. 

Can we remind you that smart watches are not to be worn by children in school. The risk of them becoming 

damaged or lost is too high. Thank you. 

INSET days for next year 2024/2025:                                                                                                                                                  

Monday 2nd September, Tuesday 3rd September, Monday 4th November, Tuesday 22nd April 2025, Friday 13th June 2025   

School timings from September: 8:45am—3:15pm all year groups. (Gates open 8:35—8:45am and 3:10pm) 

 This week’s star of the week winners:  

               

1LG    Oli M    1KD     Leon Z 

2CA Theo A   3KC    Evie B 

4RD Arianna H   4TF      Oscar W 

5HC  Georgia P   5CT      Lily B-T 

6BA  Bobby F   6HB  Grace W  

Attendance:                                                                      

The class with the highest attendance this week:  

6HB 95% (they get the chance to have 15 minutes 

extra choice time next week).      

The child with 100% attendance this week:   

Chelsea 2EH  chosen by a random generator: —she 

gets to choose a book from Miss Bowers’ selection of 

prize books.      

Housepoints: 1st: Arundel and Bramber 

                         3rd Amberley     4th Lewes 

Legacy Games at The Angmering School: 

                  Y3/4 Tues 9th July     

Please think...have you parked safely 

and legally? We are still receiving 

repeated complaints 

from neighbours.    
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STEAM Club: This week the children were creating pantograms. 

They are devices which allow you to draw a scale drawing—very 

useful in design and engineering. Some of you may have even used 

one! 

 

Y5 Goblin Car Race Day at Goodwood: 

How many of us can say that we have driven a car on the motor circuit at Goodwood? What an amazing opportunity the Y5 

team had on Sunday. Having spent months preparing the car and practicing how to race it, the day finally came to put their 

skills to the test. (Photo credits to Paul Arkinnstall) 

Look out for this fundraiser on 

Gofundme which some Y1 boys 

have panned themselves inde-

pendently of school to raise 

funds for our STEAM project. 
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Art week exhibition: 

Having spent the previous week planning, preparing and creating their art, the children were very proud to display 

their work for the whole school to view and then for parents to see.  

 

 

YR 

Y1 

Y2 

Y3 

Y4 

Y5 

Y6 
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Sports news: 
 
Over the last few weeks children from Georgian Gardens 
have competed in various activities at The Angmering 
School. Year 5 and 6 took part in a Stoolball competition 
and bearing in mind we have only had a couple of ses-
sions to learn the rules and skills to play, we did excep-
tionally well.  With 6's flying everywhere and catches all 
over the stoolball area, I was incredibly impressed with 
the children that took part.  A fully deserved win! 
 
Some children from Year 3 and 4 took part in an Endball 
event.  With competition fierce these children did not 
give up,  they demonstrated super skills and a quick grasp 
of the rules.  Not a win on this occasion but a parent was 
very complimentary on the children's skills on the pitch. 
 
This week was a Street Cricket event, even though some 
of these children had been on their transition day to their 
new secondary school they still wanted to compete for 
Georgian Gardens, this shows the commitment of these 
individuals.  It was an incredibly windy afternoon, both 
this did not stop the children putting in every effort.  The 
first game was against a tough East Preston team.  It was 
a close game but EP took the win.  This did not dampen 
GG and they went on to win every other game giving 
them 2nd place overall.   
 
Well done to those that took part! 
 
 
                                                                          

 

JC Sports Archery Competition: 

Rupert, Caitlin and Poppy T (yr4) Chloe and Oliver (yr3) attended the locality competition held at EP junior school Monday 
evening. The event was attended by about 25 pupils from schools across the locality.  
The children had 7 rounds of three arrows to fire and their score was calculated. All the children had a great time showing 
off the skills they have been practising at the after school club, in challenging conditions as the wind was blowing! 
All of GG students did very well and were awarded medals for their success.                                                                                  
Rupert came first in the whole competition coming away with a magnificent and well deserved trophy. He scored 155 to 
take gold, with silver scoring 138 and Bronze 117.  Very well done to all of the children who took part. 
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Music Summer School dates 
August 19th, 20th, 21st, 22nd, 23rd, 26th, 27th, 29th, 30th 
 
£25 per day for all Georgian Gardens pupils. Beginners      
welcome.  Try something new or put your skills into practice 
during the summer.  We will be joined again by Elliot this 
year, and other special guests! 
 
For all music lesson enquiries with Mr. Britt, please email him 
directly: mr.cj.britt@gmail.com 

 

Fundraising: 

Many of you will have 

seen the fundraising 

display, or heard Miss 

Bowers talk about it at 

sports day. We are, as 

always, extremely   

grateful to everyone 

who gives—small or 

large donations to this 

fund. 

A reminder that every 

child brought home a  

letter before half term 

which can be given to 

any family members or 

friends who have       

connections with        

companies.  The new 

quad area is an exciting 

and unique project 

which we are desperate to get started on! 

 

 

Summer Sport Camp is back! 
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